From: Wayne Wiethe

To: Bob Young; Nichole Baldinger
Subject: RE: Planning Commission 2018-18-PZC
Date: Tuesday, June 26, 2018 8:34:45 AM
Ok by us.

From: Bob Young

Sent: Tuesday, June 26, 2018 7:54 AM

To: Wayne Wiethe <WWiethe@cityofgreen.org>; Nichole Baldinger <NBaldinger@cityofgreen.org>
Subject: Fwd: Planning Commission 2018-18-PZC

First reading request for July 10th.

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Eric Fledderjohann <eric2726@yahoo.com>
Date: June 22, 2018 at 9:24:03 PM EDT

To: byoung@cityofgreen.org
Subject: Planning Commission 2018-18-PZC

During the June 20th 2018 Planning and Zoning Commission meeting the board
granted me a conditional approval on a subdivision replat of my property located at 52
Kauffmans Creek in the Deer Valley Estates subdivision. The item number on that
meeting’s agenda was 2018-18-PZC. The first reading of my variance will not appear on
City Council’s docket until the July 10th meeting which potentially delays the final
reading to occur after Council’s summer recess. In order to keep our project
progressing in a timely manner | would like to formally request a one hearing approval
by Council during the July 10th meeting. Thank you for your time and consideration on
this matter.

Respectfully,

Eric Fledderjohann
52 Kauffmans Creek
Clinton, OH 44216
(301)651-2695

Sent from my iPhone
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